
OLD TOM MORRIS AWARD 
TO PATTY BERG 

LPGA Hall of Fame member Patty Berg who 
was born and learned to play golf in 
Minnesota will receive the Golf Course 
Superintendents of America's prestigious 
Old Tom Morris Award at GCSAA's 57th 
annual International Golf Course 
Conference and Show this coming winter in 
San Francisco. 

Identified throughout the golfing world 
with the true heritage and tradition of 
the game, the award will be presented 
February 3 during banquet ceremonies at 
the San Francisco Hilton and Tower Hotel. 

The Old Tom Award is presented to an 
individual who, through a continuing, 
selfless commitment to the game of golf, 
has helped to further the game with the 
same dedication and inspiration 
demonstrated by Old Tom Morris. 

A founder, charter member and first 
president of the Ladies Professional Golf 

Association (LPGA), Berg is a leading^ 
ambassador for women's golf. Although 
1980 was her last year of professional 
competition, Berg continues to be active 
promoting the game, as did Old Tom. As an 
amateur, Berg won 29 championships and 
then amassed 55 victories as a 
professional. Among her professionel 
victories are 42 LPGA events, bettered 
only by five players in the Tour fs 35-year 
history. 

One of golf's first greats, Old Tom Morris 
was a greenkeeper, golf professional, club 
and ball maker, golf course architect and 
accomplished player who won four British 
Open Championships between 1861 and 1867. 

Golfing great Arnold Palmer, entertainer 
Bob Hope and former President Gerald Ford 
are previous recipients of the Old Tom 
Morris Award. 

TURF EQUIPMENT 
STORAGE TIPS 

by KIRBY BURMEISTER 
R. L. Gould & Company 

To protect equipment that wiI I be out-of-
service for the winter months, a few 
service tips are as follows: 

1) Wash, clean and completely lubricate 
the equipment. 

2) Run the engine until it reaches 
operating temperature. 

3) Turn off the fuel supply and run the 
engine until it stops. 

4) Drain the oil while the engine is still 
warm and refill with fresh oil. 

5) Remove the spark plug and pour one (1) 
ounce of engine oil into the cylinder. 
Turn the engine over a few times with the 
starter and reinstall the spark plug. 

6) Service the air filter. 

7) Clean the cooling fins around the head 
and cylinder with compressed air. Also 
check the air intake screen on the 
flywheel to be sure it is free of dirt and 
chaff. 
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8) Disconnect the battery and follow 
standard battery storage procedures. 

Hydraulic systems should also be serviced 
at least once every year. 

During normal use condensation forms in 
the tank and settles to the bottom. This 
is caused by the change of temperatures 
that the oil goes through during normel 
use. 

The hydreulic oil should be changed each 
year to remove any contaminates that may 
be in the oiI . 

The hydraulic filter should be changed at 
this time and at specified times during 
the year. 

Check all hydraulic lines, hoses and 
fittings for leaks or any damaged parts at 
this time. 

A few hours of preventative maintenance in 
the late fall can prevent costly 
breakdowns, and help prolong the life of 
your equipment. 

FOR SALE 
Toro 5-gang spartan mowers, 7 bladed reels 
w/good stock, single knob adjustments, 
with universal frame - $2,500.00. 

1958 Toro General tractor w/dump box, good 
rubber and mechanical condition 
$1 ,100.00. 

Will accept best offer on all items. Call 
Randall Nelson, Owatonna Country Club at 
507/451-4144. 

1962 5-gang Parkmaster with eleven blade 
Toro Reelmaster (5). 

1970 Ryan Tractor with slicers and some 
aerifing tines. Category I three point 
hitch, hook-up. 

Contact: John Harris, Lafayette Club, 
612/471-8493, ext. 253. 

EXIDE BATTERIES FOR GAS AND ELECTRIC GOLF 
CARS-TRUCKSTERS-MOWERS, ETC. FOR BEST 
PRICE CALL: CUSHMAN MOTOR CO. 
INC...612/333-3487. 

POSITION WANTED 
College senior majoring in Horticulture at 
the University of Wisconsin, River Falls 
seeking position of assistant 
superintendent on 18-hole golf course. 
Eight years previous golf course 
experience with one year supervisory 
experience. Duties consisted of 
irrigation systems repair, pesticide 
applications, fertilizing, greens repair, 
and equipment maintenance. Pertinent 
coursework includes various horticulture 
courses, pesticides, plant pathology, weed 
control, several soils courses, as well as 
microcomputer applications. 

Contact: Craig Jerome, 252 1/2 Union 
Street, River Falls, WI 54022. Telephone: 
715/425-2271. 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 
POSITION OPEN FOR MECHANIC AT TOWN AND 
COUNTRY CLUB: Fringe Benefits; Health and 
Life Insurance; Vacation, Retirement Plan, 
Meals; Salary-Negotiable. Position Open 
Immediate Iy. 

PLEASE SEND RESUME TO TOM FULLER, 2279 
MARSHALL AVE., ST. PAUL, MINN. 55104. 
TELEPHONE: 612/646-7125. 

WE APPRECIATE THE OPPORTUNITY 
TO BE OF SERVICE 

DURING THE PAST YEAR 

JERRY COMMERS TIM COMMERS 
JOHN SNIKER 

CUSHMAN MOTOR CO., INC. 
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